
2        YEARS  

FIGHTING FOR OUR CHILDREN’S FUTURE
THE UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME’S

NATIONAL BUS TOUR

Where We’ll Be:  Dallas and Fort Worth      *Subject to change

Wednesday, October 2

4:30 pm - State Sen. Jane Nelson receives University of Notre Dame Champion for Education Award
                    O�ces of Sen. Nelson, 1235 South Main Street, Grapevine, TX

Thursday, October 3

9:30 am - 12:30 pm. - Mayoral Policy Meeting: "Sacred Spaces: Faith-based Schools and American Cities"
                    Distinguished civic and educational leaders will gather for this conversation.       
                    George W. Bush Institute, Southern Methodist University
                    2943 SMU Boulevard - Dallas, TX  75205

2:30 p.m. - School visit and award presentation
                    Bishop Dunne Catholic High School
                    3900 Rugged Drive - Dallas, TX  75224

Friday, October 4

8:00 a.m. - School visit and award presentation: Rev. Stephen Jasso, T.O.R.
                    St. Rita Catholic School
                    712 Weiler Blvd - Fort Worth, TX 76112

6:15 p.m. - Pep rally for the Notre Dame v. Arizona State Game
                    9th and Main Street - Fort Worth, TX 76102

 ACE Point of Contact:   Ricky Austin, raustin@nd.edu, 574-210-0649

 ACE in Dallas/Fort Worth:

ACE’s presence in the Dallas/Fort Worth is strong and growing. Established in 1997 and 1996 respectively, Service 
through Teaching currently has seven teachers serving six schools in the Diocese of Dallas and six teachers serving three 
schools in the Diocese of Fort Worth. In Dallas, STT serves St. Mary of Carmel, St. Luke, St. Cecilia, St. Elizabeth of 
Hungary, and St. Pius X parish elementary schools and Bishop Dunne High School. In Fort Worth, STT serves St. 
George, St. Rita and All Saints parish schools.

Dallas is also home to graduates of the Mary Ann Remick Leadership Program. At Bishop Dunne High School, Princi-
pal Patrick O’Sullivan serves alongside fellow graduates Athletic Director Guerrero Stephen, Sr., and Director of Finan-
cial Aid Gabriel Moreno. �om Suhy previously served as principal of St. Mary of Carmel School and is now pursuing 
his Ph. D. in Educational Leadership and Administration at Southern Methodist University.

 


